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November 3, 2006

Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Attention: Al Jones

RE: Kittitas Construction Progress Report — Docket PG-060146
Dear Mr. Jones

The following construction progress report for the Kittitas project is provided in accordance with the terms
of the Pressure Authorization approved by the Commission in Docket PG-060146.

Pipeline installation is complete except at the southernmost portion of Thorp Cemetery Road and the aerial
crossing at the Kittitas Reclamation District irrigation canal.

We are completing the preparations for testing the mainline and the Cle Elum limit station. We are on
target to gas up the system in late-November.

Please feel free to contact me at 425-462-3957 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jim Hogan
Manager, Standards and Compliance

cc:  Kimberly Harris
Karl Karzmar
Sue McLain
Booga Gilbertson
Duane Henderson



